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CATS Procurement  

Addendum # 1 Hambright Park and Ride Design Project 
RFQ # 269-2023-1521 

 
To: All Prospective Companies 

Date: July 27, 2023 

Subject: Addendum # 1 – RFQ # 269-2023-1521 
 
Below are questions and responses related to this Request for Qualifications received during the Pre-Response 
Meeting: 

Question 1: Has a survey of the property been completed? 
Response: Yes, topographical and tree surveys have been completed.  Due to construction of a public street on 
the parcel by an adjacent development, we anticipate further survey needs. 
 
Question 2: Has an Environmental Assessment been completed? If so, by who and will it be made available? 
Response: Yes, Kimley-Horn completed the Environmental Assessment. Due to the size of the document it 
cannot be attached to this addendum. If you would like access to the NEPA document please send me an email 
request, and I will provide a link to a shared folder where you can access the document. 

 
 
In the event additional changes or clarifications to this RFQ are warranted, all Companies are responsible for 
monitoring the City’s Contract Opportunities for additional addenda. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City and look forward to receiving a Proposal from your 
company. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeremy Wall 
Transit Procurement Officer 
 
 
 
cc: RFQ File 

http://charlottenc.gov/DoingBusiness/pages/ContractOpportunities.aspx
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